
  

 

        

 

 
 

        
 

 

 

27th March 2024 

 

Dear Parents,  

 
To kick-start the summer term, our children in years four and five have been invited to 

join with other local schools to participate in ‘Songfest’, a celebration of singing at 
Chichester Cathedral.  We are expecting up to 200 children to be taking part in the event, 
singing a variety of worship songs with the Worship Choir and Band from Bishop Luffa 

School. Our children have been given the responsibility for singing the verses of My 
Lighthouse, on their own. During the afternoon, the children will also have the opportunity 

of meeting a couple of composers and hearing some of their music on the organ 
demonstrated in a lively and engaging way.  Parents are also welcome to attend the event 
which will be held between 1:30 – 2:30pm on Thursday 18th April.  

 
On the day we will be collected by coach just before 1pm and will return in time for the 

end of the school day. Therefore, no adjustments to school dinner will be necessary and 
the children will be back at school ready to be collected as usual. We are also delighted to 
inform you that there is no cost for this event. 

 
On the day, please ensure your child is in their full school uniform and has a waterproof 

coat in case the coach has to park a little distance from the cathedral.  
 
Please complete the slip below to give your consent for your child to participate in the 

event. 
 

Kind regards,  
 

 
 

Mr King,  Mr Taylor Mr Worne  

 
 

 
 
 

 
Chichester Cathedral Songfest – Thursday 18th April 2024 

 
 

I give permission for my child ………………………………………………………………………………. to travel 
by coach to Chichester Cathedral to attend Songfest 2024. 

 
 
 

Signed ……………………………………………………… 

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS) NPQH 

West Stoke Road 

Lavant Chichester    

West Sussex PO18 0BW 

Tel: 01243 527382     

      E-mail:  office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk    

Website:  www.lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk 
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